
North Branch Construction, Inc. continues construction at
Interventional Spine Medicine office
April 03, 2014 - Front Section

North Branch Construction, Inc. of Concord continues construction of the future Interventional Spine
Medicine office. This project involves the renovation of a 3,300 s/f home built in 1920. Plans include
a 1,400 s/f addition to the back of the house and all new HVAC and electrical systems, as well as a
new elevator. The addition is now weather-tight and finishes have begun.
This design/build project is expected to be completed in June, with design by Dennis Mires P.A.,
The Architects of Manchester.
The new medical building will have a procedure room with x-ray machine in addition to a recovery
room. The existing building is showing signs of its age, and North Branch is excited to restore the
beauty of this house.
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